
2018 CENTRAL TEXAS MEN'S CONFERENCE 
Join over 300 men at Camp Tejas in Giddings, TX next weekend! This year's 

speaker is Lead Teaching Pastor for Northland Church in Orlando and the Founder 
and Principal of THRIVE. Online registration has ended, but you can 

still sign up at the camp the day of! 
MEN'S DISC GOLF & GOLF 

Men, there are a couple opportunities to get together before arriving at 
Camp Tejas for the Men's Conference this Friday, January 26! 

If you're interested in disc golf, meet Gary at the Creekside Center at 8 a.m. 
For golf, meet at Pine Forest Golf Course in Bastrop. Tee time is 10:30 a.m. 

Cost is $40 per person. Contact Bill Euler to sign-up at beuler@linksplayers.com. 
GRIEF SHARE SUPPORT CLASS 

This is a 13-week class to help those who have recently lost a loved one cope. 
It begins Monday, February 5 at 6 p.m. in the Creekside Center. If interested, 
RSVP to Leslie at leslieh@tbcweb.org. The workbooks are available for $15 

in the church office. 
THE WAY 

All 6th-12th graders are invited to join us for a city-wide gathering of students! It's 
happening March 2-3 at the Walton Chapel at UMHB. The purpose of this 

weekend is to reach our city with the gospel. The speaker will be David Marvin 
from Watermark Church in Dallas with Arie Harding Band leading worship. 
The cost is $20 before February 1 and $30 after. Sign up at the Outback! 

COLLEGE INTERNS NEEDED 
Our HS ministry needs 4 more college interns to help us make disciples! We 

believe God has gifted many of you to disciple and shepherd and we'd love to 
invite you onto our team. If interested, please email our high school pastor 

Dave Tate at davet@tbcweb.org. 
SUNDAY MORNING SERVICE OPPORTUNITY 

Our children's ministry is looking for a couple to volunteer with our kindergarteners 
on Sunday mornings. This is a great opportunity to minister to our kids! 
If interested, please contact Katie McRae at katiemcrae33@icloud.com. 

SERVICE OPPORTUNITY 
Elmcroft Senior Living (across from the Outback) is looking for volunteers to lead a 

short Sunday service at 9:30 a.m. once a month. If interested, please contact 
Randy Zavodny at 254-541-9541 or Randy.Zavodny@sbcglobal.net. 

FOR THE CITY 
For the City is designed to mobilize compassionate people by offering greater 

awareness of the needs and service opportunities that exist in all of our partner 
ministries and organizations. Find ways to serve as an individual or group 

at temple.forthecity.org. 
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